gth DPecomber 1996

Dear Allison,

Thank you for your f{ax and the article which is cxcellent
and exactly in the spirit I had hoped for.

Best rogards,

Sincerely,
F&i Z; My Ban Otias

FREDN ZINNEMANN

¢c. Mr Blliot Silverstcin

Ms Allison Seale
Artists Rights loundation

Fax No: .U01 213 874 4123



